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This is a bill to support a very few people, and honestly a dying industry in Maine.  
Maine woodlands have been clear cut and logged over so many times, that the amount
of money the woodland can contribute to the economy is very little statistically.  That 
makes this a special interest bill, not a bill for the overall population of Maine.  
We are counting on Maine policymakers to take
the important steps needed to protect Maine’s
extraordinary environment so all Maine people and communities can thrive. DO not support 
LD 1979, it does not serve the people of Maine.
Support LD 1964. Adopt DEP’s proposed upgrades to Maine waters
and protect what makes Maine so special.


